
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday June 20, 2023









Dear Council Members:

Please consider this my formal letter for a request to host and organize our annual Thorold Terry Fox 

Run for Cancer Research.



This date is Sunday September 17, 2023 and will begin with registration at 9 am and the run/walk will be

starting at 10 am.


I have forwarded the route map and all insurances with the application.


Thank you and hope to see you all there!


Sincerely,



Cindy Dickson




